
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
State Road (SR) 816/Oakland Park Boulevard Bridge over the C-13 Canal 
Bridge (No. 860139)  
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 441474-1-52-01 

STATE ROAD 816/OAKLAND PARK BOULEVARD BRIDGE PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information regarding the 
scour prevention project at the SR 816/Oakland Park Boulevard Bridge (No. 860139) over the C-13 Canal in the 
City of Oakland Park. 

 Construction Cost: $1.4 million     Construction Start Date: September 25, 2021      Anticipated Completion:  Spring 2022 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,    

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Installing gabion mattress for scour prevention 

along the canal bottom and side slopes to   
protect the bridge foundation. 

 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Lane closures may occur 9:00 p.m. to 5:00 

a.m., Sunday through Saturday. 
• Lane closures will be limited to one direction 

of traffic at a time. 
 
MARINE TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Half-channel closures can be expected for   

sediment containment, during construction 
operations. Access will be maintained at all 
times. 

 
Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
Erik Nemati, P.E.  — FDOT Project Manager 
erik.nemati@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 299-6441 
 
Ricardo Estripeaut, E.I. — FDOT Project Administrator  
ricardo.estripeaut@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 958-7693 
 
Justina Hicklyn — Community Outreach Specialist 
justina@valerin-group.com or (954) 940-7585 
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